03/28/25
Lincoln News

Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools

Phone 616-748-3350 |/ Attendance 616-748-3360

Love & Lean Walk/Run for Mental Health

This year's event is on Saturday, April 26 at 9:00 am. The start will be at the south side of the
stadium parking lot. Funds from this event support the Be Nice extension program for the 9th
grade PE classes at ZPS, as well as the Mental Health Foundation’s work in the advancement of

raising mental health awareness, suicide prevention and saving/changing lives.
ZPS Community Bond Survey

Zeeland Public Schools is looking ahead to the future, and we want your input! We encourage

everyone to take this. community bond survey to provide feedback on proposed 2025 bond

projects. This survey will help us understand which projects matter most to our community so we
can prioritize within the bond budget and make the most impactful improvements for students.
Bonds play a vital role in keeping our schools safe, functional, and equipped for the future. It's
exciting to dream about what the future might hold, and with our community’s support, we can
make meaningful upgrades that will benefit students for years to come. If you have any questions
about the bond, the survey, or related topics, please reach out to Interim Superintendent Matt

Stolz at mstolz@zps.org.

M-STEP

Lincoln’s 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students will be taking the Michigan Student Test of Educational
Progress (M-STEP) April 14—May 16. Testing times will vary by grade and date. More details will be
coming home soon from the classroom teachers. Please limit appointments and absences during

this time as much as possible.

Paper Gator Earth Day Contest

Just a reminder that we are collecting accepted paper products in our Paper Gator bin. The bin is
located in the West parking lot of the school. The Paper Gator location that has the highest

percentage increase from January to April 2024 vs. 2024 will win the Grand Prize of $5,000.00.


https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/J7RP8K8
mailto:mstolz@zps.org

Walk Program

The Walk Program has been a great success so far. We still need a few more volunteers to make
this program run smoothly. Please call the office at 616.748.3350 if you can volunteer for a couple

hours over the lunch hour.



